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2nd Annual Beer Night
The WHCA is pleased to once again present Beer
Night! This will be an open house format

on February 25, 2020 from 6 pm to 8pm at
Resolute Brewing located at 7286 S. Yosemite
Street. Please come and join us for an evening of

fun, getting to know your

neighbors, and local craft

beer! The ti event will pay
ng crazy fast

for one beer fiberinternet  per attendee
(21+ only, please) - all

you have to do is show up!

1 sunity of Families, Friends and Neighbors for 57 year:
A Beautiful Community of Families, Friends and Neighbors for 57 years The WHCA is pleased to once again team up with

TING as a sponsor to make this event possible. Last

year, we had a ton of fun and we hope you can join
us again!

Dear Walnut Hills Neighbors

It soon will be time for the 2020 Walnut Hills Civic
Association membership drive

The annual fee will now be $30 (up from $25) and will be
well worth the investment.

Costs of our popular events have risen and that includes the
cost of each trash truck for all 3 dumpster days. As board
members and planners, we work hard at providing quality
events, but do it with cost in mind.

Please remember the great events for the year coming up!

Beer Night at Resolute
Easter Egg Hunt
Spring Dumpster Days

Community Garage Sale

Fourth of July Parade/ Ice Cream Social
Yoga in the Park

National Night out

Fall Dumpster Day

Halloween Party

Questions? Don’t hesitate to call 303-522-8384

GID Update

There are several items of note going on for the GID these days!

° The GID Project Manager and GID Representative
are working with the City of Centennial to develop a work
plan for the 2020 budget year. This plan includes items such
as anticipated expenditures, foreseeable projects, etc. When
the work plan is completed and approved by the City, it will
be published on the City's GID website and on the Walnut
Hills Civic Association website.

° The graffiti along Yosemite and Arapahoe Road has
been removed though some touch-up painting will be needed
along Arapahoe Road.

° The damaged landscape in the last October snow
storm has been repaired.

° Over the winter months, some pruning will be
occurring along Yosemite and Quebec to increase visibility
and help keep the sidewalks clear.

° The GID, City of Centennial and City of Greenwood
Village are working together to develop a snow removal plan
along the Arapahoe Road sidewalk that we hope to have in
place in Q1 of 2020.

Thanks For Letting Us Know

° Thanks for letting us know that you have
an interest in hazardous waste pick-up. Call a toll-
free hotline (800-449-7587) to schedule. Thanks to
Arapahoe County and SEMSWA this program has a
cost of $20. For more information see page 10.

° Thanks to all the neighbors who are taking
advantage of the new Contact Us page on the
Walnut Hills Civic Association Websitel We are
glad to see the interest and participation, and love
to connect with you! Please keep sending the great
info and questions! You are the eyes and ears of our
neighborhood!

2019 Fall Dumpster Day

Wow, what a great turn out this year for Fall Dumpster Day! The weather was bright and beautiful. It was a pleasure to meet old regulars and new neighbors
just “cleaning up.” Members were lined up before 7:30am and as soon as the “The Garbage Man” trash trucks showed up, we starting dumping. A big Thanks to
the guys working Saturday, who “handled” our trash. There were 71 families waiting their turn.

It is always a pleasure to see Brookie “the metals man” with his son Dawd. They collected lots of metals and claimed our old treasures to be recycled. They have
joined us for several years now and have supported out Dumpster Days no matter what the weather.

For your $30 membership fee, not only do you have great events like Beer Night, Easter Egg Hunt, Community Garage Sale, Fourth of July Parade/ Ice Cream
Social, Yoga in the Park, National Night Out, and Halloween Party; you have the Spring and Fall Dumpster Days. What a great deal!

Thanks to all the board members, for all their help and we will see you next Spring Dump May 9th 2020). Photography Jesse Alcorta
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NH:CHJls
=2 GIVING BACK..

% CASH BACK TO THE MCCU VISA®
CLASSIC OR PREMIER REWARDS CREDIT CARD!

Receive 1% Cash Back between November 1 and December 31,
2019 just for using a MCCU Visa Credit Card!

MCCU offers two great programs at competitive rates, no annual fee and it's super easy to
maintain and access.

Choose from the Premier Rewards Visa Card and earn points from purchases to use toward
merchandise, gift cards, and travel, or the Classic Visa with a low fixed rate.

2 (Jef, SET UP

‘ Get your MCCU Visa Card set up
TODAY with the quick application

@ www.metrumcu.org

Once your account is set up, every purchase you make will add up, and on the last day of the
month, 1% of your total purchases will be paid back to your card account. No Redemption
Required!

As a special bonus, Premier Rewards Visa Members will earn the 1% Cash Back AND 1
point per $1 spent on all purchases, with NO ANNUAL FEE!

i,
Metrum Community Credit Union

+
Your Personal Financial Partner
www.metrumcu.org
303-770-4468 - 888-383-5926

*Visa interest rate is based on credit score. Highest rate is 18%. 1% cash back offered on all Visa Credit Card purchases posted to your account between
November 1 and December 31, 2019. Cash Back will be paid directly to your Credit Card Account on November 30, 2019 for the November purchases
and December 31, 2019 for December purchases. Minimum cash back paid per month is $3.00 and the maximum cash back paid per month is $250.00.
If Credit Card account falls 10 days or more delinquent, cash back for the month will be forfeited.
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Walnut Hills Celebrates The Holidays

The weather was crisp and unusually cool for Halloween. The community put up some great decorations. Early October snows did not put a damper on the
ghoulish, macabre, and the creatively decorated homes. As some may know the cold weather snap lead to poor pumpkins in the patches, but vendors came
through with many suitable orange orbs for neighborhood porches. Those that spent extra time adorning their homes with skeletons, witches, and ghouls are
much appreciated. The festive atmosphere brings back sweet memories of my time as a youngster.

Jesse Alcorta

www.StageYourHo.me

FREE Home Staging Book:
Your Amazing Itty Bitty Sell Your Home Book: 15 Simple
Steps on How to Stage and Sell Your Home — Fast!

The Garbage Man

Walnut Hills Association Special Discount

Friday Pickup
Weekly Trash

Bi-weekly Recycling
$205.00 v

Jesse J Alcorta
Photographer
alcortje@pcisys.net
Sayq - . 720-207-3757

Big: : '

Local Family Owned
& Operated Business

Get Your Neighbors To Join!
Cut Down On Garbage Pick Up
Days In Walnut Hills

Call BBB

720-842'4558 =3

Portraits, Sports, Books and Documentation




Page 4

Walnut Hills Newsletter

October / November 2019

[)
crazy fast
fiber Internet

Crazy fast fiber Internet is here
in Walnut Hills

WELCOME TO
CENTENNIAL

@2ﬁﬁ i

What is gigabit fiber?

It's the next generation of Internet.

With gigabit fiber, families and businesses can:

&)  watch videos without buffering
(X make crystal clear video calls

@ upload and download in seconds

O get online in all kinds of weather

Xz

Order Ting service

g@ Want crazy fast fiber internet?

Order today at walnuthills.ting.com

When we're ready to light up your street, our
team will reach out to book your installation.
Keep in mind that there may be some delays
for certain addresses due to precautionary
actions needed for overcrowding in
underground utilities.

Simple, fair pricing

Upload speed up to 1,000 Mbps
Download speed up to 1,000 Mbps
Home Gigabit $89/mo
Business Gigabit $139/mo

Or try Ting 5/5 with 5 Mbps upload
and download for $19/mo.

"The Internet works insanely well but
more importantly, the people | have
interacted with have been a pleasure
at every step of the process."

— BRENTD

"My wife teaches English online and
~ we needed fast and reliable Internet.
: It's been a night and day difference
from our previous provider."

— TRAVIS B

Order Ting at walnuthills.ting.com
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Christmas Lights

The early snows before, and following, Thanksgiving made difficult putting up Christmas decorations. Some intrepid souls braved cold temperatures and snow
to get their homes ready for the grandest holiday of the year. Their spirit is infectious and brings a smile to those that pass through the Walnut Hills community.
Whether it be an inflatable, small lighting displays, or a display that makes you the envy of every kid young and old, everyone knows that the neighbors of Walnut
Hills have the spirit of the season amongst them. Jesse Alcorta

Science-Based
Wellness and Performance

Veritasscience-basedwellness.com

and stép on the days that

Have you been told you have high cholesterol, high ' ing _-_' ation in relatio to the sun
blood pressure, or has you doctor recommended a mmer’s Eve” takes glace oﬁthe long

statin?
Have you been told by your doctor that you need to

lose weight or that you are at risk of developing or
have diabetes ?

Science has shown that modifying your diet can
lower your cholesterol, help you lose weight, and
reduce your risk of heart disease, cancer and
diabetes and decrease your need for medications.

Let me show you how and help you on the path
To a healthier life!!

Email: pete@veritasscience-basedwellness.com
or Text: 303-726-2348

% $4 OFF Full Service . ... %

FasTIRAxx

#20 POINT SERVICEﬁr I & compesipaiseriil

Suzanne Londer
Real Estate Agent

Your Walnut Hills and Hunters Hill

Change Engine Oil (up to 5 Qts) Test Radiator Fluid

Change Oil Filter Check/Fill Power Steering Fluid

Lubricate Chassis _ Check/Fill Battery

Check/Fill Transmission Fluid Check/Fill Washer Fluid

Check/Fill Differential Fluid Vacuum Interior

Check/Fill Transfer Case Fluid Check/Set Tire Pressure

Check Air Filter Check Belts ;
Check Breather Element Check Hoses

Check PVC Valve ) Check lwz,hts

Check/Fill Radiator Fluid Check Wiper Blades

PLUS Complimentary Fountain Drink or Cup of Coffee

We service national fleet accounts
and also offer local fleet accounts.

We are proud to offer the most ingenious, one of a kind, "Quick

Lube" facility in Denver. If you currently use Grease Monkey or
l Jiffy Lubc for your oil change and preventive maintenance scrwccs._
_then you've been missing out! Come see what we have done
We're confident you'll never go back. \

Jon Hart, Owner

303-220-7766

6770 S. Yosemite St., Centennial, CO 80112
Mon-Fri 8am-6pm  Sat 8am-5pm

¥

Arcoahon Rd

Dry Crees fid.
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Walnut Hills Halloween Party

The 2019 WHCA Halloween Party was a huge success. The weather was warm, the snow long since melted away, and the grass was green. Many little goblins
took advantage of the craft tables to make treat bags while others enjoyed the artistry under the face painting tent. Participants savored cupcakes at the cake
walk and sour licorice during the licorice rope eating contest. The imaginative costumes, of both kids and adults, added to the festive atmosphere under the warm
October sun. The afternoon culminated with a ‘trick or treat’ walk to several treat stations located cross the Walnut Hills Park. Jesse Alcorta

SNOWBALL HOODIES

Tee Shirts Too!

. &
Prom is just around the corner!
Hoodies starting at 525 00 - Tees as low as $6.00

Make a memory to wear!
Mention this ad and receive 10% off your order!

\ L
'co 1CD Designs, Inc.
- 303-383-1388
Walnut Hills Family Owned and Operated Since 1988,
Phone: 303-383-1388 Fax: 303-383-1390
E-mail: icddesigns@pcisys.net
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Are you curious about the market?
Request a complete report on your
Walnut Hills home with
neighborhood and area data
included!

WalnutHillsHomes.com

Professional and Experienced

303.629.1000

TrenkaRealEstate.com -’:
BBB

Mark Trenka 303.880.3636 REALTOR =5

Walnut Hills Resident Since Please disregard if your home is already listed with
1994 another real estate broker

=73}
HTY
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South Suburban Events
December 2019

For more information on all events, programs, and classes below,
please visit ssprd.org.

A Hudson Christmas

Enjoy the wonderland decorated with thousands of outdoor
lights. Explore the trails where bursts of light and color wrap
around trees and shimmer on bodies of water. Sip a cup of hot
chocolate along the way.

Who: All ages

When: Nov 29 - 30; Dec 1, Dec 6 - 8, Dec 13 - 24, Dec 26 - 31,
5-9pm

Visit with Santa through Dec 23, 5 - 8:30 pm

Where: The Hudson Gardens & Event Center

Price: $9 Hudson Gardens Members, $8 — $10.50 youth and
adult Non-Members

FREE Pottery Guild Sale

Handcrafted pottery for sale by South Suburban Pottery Guild
Members of the Goodson Clay Arts Studio. 15% of overall sales
are donated to the Goodson Clay Arts Studio.

Who: All ages

When/Where: Mon - Thu, Dec 2 - 4, 8 am - 8 pm, Buck
Recreation Center

Mon - Thu, Dec 9-12, 8 am - 8 pm, Goodson Recreation Center
Price: Free admission

in an educational and stimulating setting.

Who: Ages 1}2- 3

When: Sat, Dec 7 - 14, 10:15 — 11 am, #4250111

Where: Goodson Recreation Center

Price: $40 Youth Resident, $44 Youth Nonresident

Holiday Arts & Craft Fair

This annual fair feature crafts, pottery, jewelry, clothing, quilts,
paintings, photography, floral arrangements, woodwork and
more from Colorado artisans.

Who: All ages

When: Sat, Dec 7, 9:30 am - 3 pm

Where: Goodson Recreation Center

Price: Free entry

FREE South Suburban Encore Chorale Holiday Concert

The concert offers a sparkling collection of holiday music that
will please every musical palette.

Who: Ages 55 and over

When: Sat, Dec 7,11 am

Where: Parker United Methodist Church

Price: Free

FREE Holiday Ice Shows and Skate with Santa

Skaters from the community, from tots to seniors, will
participate in the annual Holiday Ice Show performances.
Everyone can skate with Santa with their paid public skate
admission and skate rental.

Who: Family event

When: Fri - Sun, Dec 13 — 15, various times

Where: South Suburban and Family Sports ice arenas

Price: Free, with a donation of a non-perishable food item

Polar Party

Join us anytime for the obstacle course, craft activities, pictures
with Santa, and meet the Polar Bear! Soccer Buddies will provide
soccer activities. Beverages and snacks provided by Monk and
Mongoose.

Who: All ages

When: Sat, Dec 14,9 am ~ 12 pm, # 1015012 (dance performance
9-11am)

Where: Lone Tree Recreation Center

Price: $5 Resident, $7 Nonresident

Handprint Cookie Plate Workshop

Design a one of a kind handprint cookie plate for the holidays.
All pieces will be fired and glazed to have as a keepsake memory
of your child. Pick up finished pieces at a later time.

Who: Ages 5 - 12

When: Thu, Dec 19, 4:30 — 5:30, #4252612

Where: Goodson Recreation Center

Price: $16 Youth Resident, $19 Youth Nonresident

Items of Interest
JHF

Christmas is a season not only for rejoicing, but of reflection. Winston
Churchill

Santa Claus has the right idea - visit people only once ayear. Victor Borge

If you haven’t got any charity in your heart, you have the worst kind of heart
trouble. Bob Hope

Maybe Christmas, the Grinch thought, doesn’t come from a store. Dr Seuss
Well done is better than well said. 'Winston Churchill

It takes many good deeds to build a good reputation, and only one bad one
toloseit. Tomas S. Monson

A good conscience is a continual Christmas. Benjamin Franklin

[ will honor Christmas in my heart, and try to keep it all the year. Charles
Dickens

For it is in giving that we receive. Francis of Assisi
Christmasis joy, religious joy, an inner joy of light and peace. Pope Francis

Christmas is a season for kindling the fire for hospitality in the hall and the
genial flame of charity in the heart. Washington Irving

Let us be moral. Let us contemplate existence. Charles Dickens

Being deeply loved by someone gives you strength, while loving someone
deeply gives you courage. Lao Tzu

One of the most glorious messes in the world is the mess created in the
living room on Christmas day. Don’t clean it up too quickly. Andy Rooney

[ will honor Christmas in my heart and try to keep it all the year. Charles
Dickens

It's true, Christmas can feel like alot of work, particularly for mothers. But
when you look back on all the Christmases in your life, you'll find you've
created family traditions and lasting memories. Those memories, good
and bad, are really what help to keep a family together over the long haul.
Caroline Kennedy

o StateFarmr

Sean Slater Insurance Agcy Inc
Sean Slater, Agent ChFC*CLU ®RICP®

7777 E Arapahoe Road, Suite 103
Centennial, CO 80112-1256

Bus 303 773 3366 Fax 303 773 1543
sean.slater.p2ug@statefarm.com I =
www.seanslateragency.com

NMLS #139716 NMLS MLO #1045771 MLO License #100045849 MDRT®

7200 E. Dry Creek Rd. Suite B204 = Englewood, C0 80112 * wwwmauzies.com
Martha A. Mays Owner/Artist 303-779-9300

Beautiful Gifts Tailored to All Budgets
Buy $100 in Gift Certificates and
Get a $20 Gift Certificate Free
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Dear Walnut Hills Dear Walnut Hills
Community, Community,

December has arrived!!! I hope you all are
entering December with your hearts full of all
the joy the month brings.

50 YEARS! In October we celebrated fifty years
of educating children at Walnut Hills. It was
fantastic to see so many past students, teachers,
staff, principals, and community members.
The Walnut Hills legacy is truly magical and I
appreciate you all being part of this legacy. Thank
everyone who came to join us in the celebration
and balloon release.

Tam happy to say thisis the fourth year of having
lunch with every child in the school. These personal lunches allow me to get to
and learn more about what Dry Creek has to offer. In addition to this event, ?nowf every C}.uld na morigemflne andﬁut{llentlﬁ Wﬁ;‘ we taﬂé agfoutle_ﬁerythuﬁg
please take a moment to look over the list of all the upcoming events we have roril av}(l) rite 1c¢ cream [o how | can Mmake the School better and saler. they make
cheduled: me laugh as well as teach me compassion and love.

Our LAUNCH and Multicultural Night was a HUGE success! Thank you all for
participating. Learning about each child’s culture was incredible. I was thrilled to

It’s hard to believe that we are halfway
through the school year! We've been busy
making memories with experiences we
have had both in the classroom as well as
within our school community. I'm eager
and excited for what'’s in store for the
second half of the year. One upcoming
event that [ want to highlight and spread
the word about is our Open House on
Thursday, January 9 from 6:00-7:30
pm. This is a special opportunity for
prospective families to meet staff, take
a tour of the newly renovated building,

Monday, December 9 CCSD Bo.ard of Fducation meeting, Dry see such a glorious celebration of our community. Also, we had a fabulous Glow &
Creek 7:00 pm . . ,
e , Grow RISE assembly to celebrate positive school behaviors. We will have two more
Wednesday, December 11 Parry’s Pizzeria Dining Night Out, 4-8 pm assemblies this vear to celebrate more children
Thursday, December 12 School Accountability meeting, 5:30 pm Y :

We had a very successful week of parent-teacher conferences at the beginning of
November. Teachers had the opportunity to meet with every family and share the
progress as well as growth.

PTCO meeting, 6:00 pm
Choir Performance, 6:30 pm

FD{clgg);,/ﬁ;cgmber 20 ;fi\aggttrsgfgglff\?g gglllool On November 11th, we had our annual Veteran’s Day Celebration. It is important
Thursday, January 9 Drv Creek Open House. 6:00-7-30 pm to honor all veterans as well as teach our children the importance of recognizing
Mon dayyjanuaryym Mz?rtin Luthgr King Da}’f/NO Sc'hoopl those who have served our country. Thank you again to all of our active military
Saturday, January 25 Father Daughter Dance, 6:00-8:00 pm and veterans for your service.

Grandparents Day and Turkey Trot is a long-time tradition here at Walnut Hills.
Unfortunately, the day was cancelled because of the snowstorm.

Thank you for your continued commitment to our school and children. Iwish you
all a wonderful holiday season.

We welcome all community members to participate in our evening events and
celebrate our talented Explorers!

Roberta Ballard - Principal Teolyn Bourbonnic - Principal

Arapahoe Urban Center 4 “+ YOU’RE INVITED! 2
Arapahoe Urban Center 4 (AUC4) District - Between Yosemite and I-25 and South of Arapahoe to Alton Way Cherry Creek District
The City of Centennial has contracted with Leese & Associates, a planning and urban design firm, to develop ngh School Winter

a community-based vision for redevelopment of the district. This investigative work has just begun. As Performances
information becomes available, it will be passed on via City and Walnut Hills channels. Please follow this

project and provide input early and often, as it will affect Walnut Hills! The City has promised the WHCA Cherry Creek High
arobust public outreach process and the WHCA board has been invited to be a stakeholder on the project School

moving forward. If there are any neighbors that have a particular interest or are willing to donate their

Dec5 7 pm, Orchestra
Concert, FA Theater

Dec6 7:30 pm,
Meistersingers &

Kantorei Concert at
Range-Comprehensive-Planning) See page 2-23. This area was also part of the Arapahoe Urban Center Bethany Lutheran Church

time and/or expertise as part of a focus group, please let us know at membership@walnuthillscolorado.org.

The Arapahoe Urban Center 4 was a highlight area in the City of Centennial's NEXT comprehensive plan
(available here:https://www.centennialco.gov/Government/Departments/Community-Development/Long-

Sub-Area Plan adopted by the City in 2007. Decl0 7 pm, Choir

Concert, FA Theater
Decll 7 pm, Choir G O

Concert, FA Theater

e 2
Ting Update

WE ARE WALNUT HiLLs RESIDENTS

1) Ting will start construction in the Fremont area starting
December 11-18.

2) We will be hanging a door hanger with the proper
communication on doors that will be impacted.

3) This construction will be different then past construction.
B I G H E A RT R E A LTY Ting will need to place the handhole in the sidewalk instead
of the city right-of-way (Little to no digging will be done in

the yard, it will be focused on the sidewalk)

Big Heart Realty will sell any Walnut Hills Resident’s 4) This process will take several weeks. Signs and safety cones
home at a discounted listing fee of 2% in addition to the will be placed all along the area of construction.
2.8% to the buyer’s agent for a total of 4.8%. 5) Once the construction is completed the sidewalk will be

back to its previous walkable condition.

30 YEARS IN REAL ESTATE

www.bigheartrealty.co & qu%%s 7 %&mta?tsuﬁppgaggmn
sitce 1576 We BUY and SELL __

Rare Coins
Silver Coins
Gold Coins

CATHY JONES ARJAY JONES

Associate Broker Broker/Owner

Q'—'-"’ﬂq’“‘ T Precious Metals /= 4
N N 303-768-8042 @ '
NW corner Arapahoe & Dayton
9625 East Arapahoe Road

Cell: 720-312-4627 Cell: 303-257-8525
cathy@bigheartrealty.co arjay@bigheartrealty.co
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Walnut Hills Newsletter walnuthillsnewsletter@gmail.com
N ex t D ea d [ Ln (o J anu aYy 1 5 t ’/1 Editor - Ilsa Gregg Advertising Manager Distribution Manager
. . 720-514-9755 D S Will S
walnuthtusnewsletter@gmatl.com onna sean L enn
303-741-2065 303-741-2065
CLASSIFIED AD S F Check out the latest Walnut Hills Civic Association happenings an'(ﬂ
|
HOME REMODEL- WINDOWS — WELDING — L pay the $30 dues online via PayPal.
an(_l small jobs wel'come we dp itall! Call us today for a free 2020 Activities Date/Time Location
estimate! WH residence family owned and operated —call us Annual Meeting Thur. March 14, 7 pm Metrum Credit Union
today 720-955-3400 or visit us at www.Sringswelding.com Easter Egg Hunt Sat. April 4, 11 am Walnut Hills Park
PET AND HOUSE SITTING Walnut Hills Mother and Son Spring Dumpster Days Sat. May 9 and 16 Walnut Hills School Parking Lot
team will care for all creatures and/or watch your house. No 8—11 am or full
j(i)ltg(())gmall. Have references. Call Senn Family @ 303- Community Garage Sale Fri./Sat. June 5 and 6 Your homes
741-2065
4t of July Parade and Sat. July 4 9:30 am Stage @ Dry Creek
HOME REPAIRS & REMODELING Small jobs welcome. Ice Cream Social 10 am — noon School; 10:30 am Ice Cream @
Tile work, baths, kitchens, and general carpentry. WH resident Walnut Hills Park
Jim #303-880-8830. Walnut Hills Night Out Tues. August 4, 6—8 pm Walnut Hills School — includes
free supper!
CheCk it out! Yoga in the Park Sun. June 14 and 28 9am
AT e e . . Sun. July 12 and 26 Walnut Hills Park
Walnut Hills Civic Association el BB st e
Has A New Website! Fall Dumpster Day Sat. Oct 10 Walnut Hills School Parking Lot
The WHCA is pleased to announce that we have a ; §—11am or ful : TS
new and improved website up and running! This Ha owgen Party Sat. October 24,2 —4 pm  Walnut Hills Par
will continue to be expanded, but we are so excited Beer Night . Tues. Feb. 23, 2021 BIEWORY THO
to have a more user friendly, updated website! WHCA Board of Directors Monthly - every 24 Metrum Credit Union
Please visit us at www.walnuthillscolorado.org Meeting Thursday at 7 pm Open to all residents

Southeast Metvo
I s yrmwater
Autﬁor&g/

Curbside, Inc. Door-to-Door

The Southeast Metro Stormwater Authority (SEMSWA) has a contract with Curbside, Inc. for their
Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) collection program. Curbside, Inc. offers a standard door-to-door
HHW collection program for the proper disposal and recycling of leftover household hazardous materials
for residents of unincorporated Arapahoe County and the City of Centennial. With a professional collection
like Curbside, the County and City can work towards maximizing the recycling of HHW. For example, all
small batteries collected, including rechargeable, one-time-use, hearing aid and watch batteries, are
actually recycled into new materials, with some of the metals used to make new batteries. Small battery
collection by Curbside is a true recycling program, where none of the batteries end up in a landfill.

Household Hazardous

Waste Program
Arapahoe o
@gﬁiﬁz City of(j(;mennia[ 1 '800'449 '7587

The Curbside Program works as follows: Residents call a toll-free hotline (800-449-7587) operated by
Curbside to schedule a collection. The operator will qualify the caller (this program is open to
unincorporated Arapahoe County and City of Centennial residents only), determine the types and
quantities of acceptable material the resident has for collection, and schedule a collection date and time.
Curbside is capable of collecting nearly all types of HHW, including used motor oil, used oil filters,
antifreeze, paint, household and auto batteries, pesticides, herbicides, solvents, acids, photo chemicals
and household chemicals, and can discuss proper disposal of non-acceptable items during the hotline call.
Prior to collection day, Curbside, Inc. sends participants a HHW kit with instructions and a collection bag.
On collection day, residents are instructed to place the kit with HHW in a safe location outside their home
for pick up. The resident does not need to be home for the collection activity. The co-payment for this
program is $20.00. SEMSWA picks up the remainder of the costs, about $90 per household collection.

The kit contains information on what materials are accepted for collection and those that are not. Unknown
materials are identified by a special team and collected at a later date, often without additional charge.
Much of the waste collected is recycled in some manner, and the recycling hierarchy is followed to the
greatest extent possible. What is not recycled is usually destructively incinerated.

So when you do your annual cleaning, be sure and segregate your

HHW and give Curbside, Inc. a call to come pick it up. Other jurisdictions
have voluntary programs in which people will deliver the HHW to a
collection point, typically called a “Round Up Day”. It has been the
experience of both the Arapahoe County’s Sheriff's Office and SEMSWA
that participation is greater when a pick-up program is offered rather than
a collection site, the transport of the wastes is safer, and the collection is
more efficient and cost-effective. We urge you to utilize this service when
you have identified HHW items to be disposed.

Additional general resources on household hazardous wastes and recycling opportunities include
www.earth911.org and www.obviously.com/recycle/. Earth 911 lists by state and county HHW facilities,
collection details and collection event information. Obviously.com provides a recycling guide that provides
a starting point for consumers in the USA and Canada searching the net for recycling information. The
information is for regular folks with regular household quantities of materials to recycle. The goal is to help
make recycling so easy and automatic that it blends into the flow of everyday life.

WWW.SEmswa.org www.curbsideinc.com
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Happy New Year! Welcome 2020

As we say goodbye to 2019 and welcome the New Year, please consider getting more involved in our neighborhood. Walnut Hills is a unique place, filled
with brand new families, multigenerational families living across the street from each other, and families who grew up here, returning after moving far away.
It’s truly is a refuge in a big city with beautiful parks, nurturing schools and awesome neighbors.

The Civic Association Board of Directors is a great place to start for serious and gratifying volunteer work. If you would like to contribute only a few hours a
year, consider getting a paper route of your own to deliver the Newsletter to your neighbors. Finally, for the end of the year, consider making a tax deductible
donation to the Walnut Hills Scholarship Fund, serving High School Seniors since 1972. 'Whatever you choose, we wish you a Happy New Year!

2020 Walnut Hills Scholarship Competition Opens in January

Calling all high school seniors! The annual Walnut Hills college scholarship competition returns again for 2020. If you are a senior living in the neighborhood,
graduating this spring, and planning to begin college or vocational school in the 2020-21 academic year, we encourage you to apply.

Asinrecent years, we will be awarding scholarships in the amount of $2,500. The scholarships are good at any accredited college, university, or vocational school
in the United States.

Applications for the scholarships will be available beginning on January 6, 2020. For a copy of the application form, please email Bill Philpott at wphilpo@gmail.
com or Scott Bess at scott.w.bess@gmail.com. Application forms will also be available in the Post Grad Center at Cherry Creek High School. The application
requirements include a short essay and letters of recommendation.

The deadline for submitting your application will be Friday, March 6, 2020.

All of us on the Walnut Hills Scholarship Board are honored to continue this neighborhood tradition. It’s thanks to generous donations from Walnut Hills neighbors,
along with help from the Walnut Hills Civic Association and Walnut Hills Newsletter, that we're able to recognize some of our neighborhood’s accomplished
and deserving young people each year, and offer a little help with the ever-growing expenses of higher education. All told, since 1972, the scholarship program
has granted a total of $219,000 to 147 recipients.

We are always deeply grateful for contributions to the Scholarship Fund. If you would like to donate, you may do so through PayPal or Venmo, using our email
address of walnuthillsscholarship@gmail.com. If you prefer to donate by mail, you may send a check directly to the Walnut Hills Scholarship Fund, 7158 S. Quince

St., Centennial, CO 80112. If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at the address above.

If youw'd like to participate in the scholarship program as a reader, evaluating the students’ applications in March, or as a board member, or if you just have questions
about the program, we would also be delighted to hear from you.

All of us on the board—Scott Bess, Peggy Castle, Laura Klee, Bill Philpott, and our newest board member, Janet Ragnow, fifth-grade teacher at Walnut Hills
Elementary, sincerely appreciate your involvement and your support. We wish the best to our 2020 applicants, and to all of this year’s graduating seniors!
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www. MyFavoriteMuffin.com
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Purchasing a New Home?
Refinancing?

Kids Going to Gollege?
Want a Lower Payment>

WE CAN HELP!

Our Loan Officer can help with ALL your home financing needs.

Contact Lisa Clark for Mortage Loans

Lisa Clark 303-713-3064

Apply Online:

www.firstnationalbanks.web-loans.com

FIRST 7777 East Arapahoe Road
NATIONAI, Centennial, Colorado 80112
BANK 303.770.5100

www.firstnationalbanks.com




